
LCC’S TECHNOLOGY ACADEMY classes start on Monday June 6.  Entering high school 

juniors and seniors and all other students interested in obtaining a STEM certificate are 

encouraged to register for summer 2016 semester classes. As part of the STEM 

TECHNOLOGY ACADEMY, students will be traveling to see STEM jobs in action.  Field 

experiences to Los Alamos National Laboratory and the New Mexico Museum of Natural 

History are planned for the summer session as well as other STEM related activities.  Students 

interested in starting do not have to take the Compass placement entrance exam to start, but must 

take them prior to starting any math or English classes.   Students registering for STEM 105, 

Computers for Scientific Research and Geology 101, Survey of Earth Science will automatically 

be enrolled in the TECHNOLOGY ACEDEMY.  

Entering high school freshmen and sophomores can enroll for a community education class in 

Introduction to Computer Aided Drafting for a beginning college experience and be part of the 

TECHNOLOGY ACADEMY.  For information students can call 454454-5370 for more 

information about how to register for classes. 

 

                                             


